
As we once again  

approach the Holiday 

Season, let us know 

Peace, Love and Joy 

while spending quality 

time with our family 

and friends.  We need 

a long break from  

violence, prejudice 

and hatred. 

If you are away or 

traveling for the  

Holidays, be vigilant, 

safe and have an  

enjoyable trip.  See 

you next year. 

Welcome to two new 

members – Janet  

Riness and Pat Reid.  

Introduce yourself to 

them and wear your 

name pins. 

The Christmas  Pa-

rade is Friday, Dec. 1.   

You may walk or at-

tend as an observer.  

Marilyn Bittle’s party is 

Thurs. Dec. 7 at 4:30 

p.m.  If you signed up 

to wrap gifts at Barnes 

and Noble, that is on 

Fri. Dec. 8.  This is a 

fundraiser.  Smile a 

lot!  

See you at the  

General Meeting on 

Dec. 20 with a toy and 

a pretty teacup for our 

annual Christmas tea 

– good food, fellow-

ship and excellent  

music by a chorus 

from Los Alamitos 

High School. 

Your fellow member, 

Twyla    

Board— Wed.6th   10 a.m. 

Bunco—Wed. 6th   11:45 a.m. 

Lunch Plus—Thur. 7th  4:30a.m. 

      Marilyn Bittle’s Potluck 

Book—Thur. 14th   11:30 a.m. 

Garden— Dark 

                                     

General Meeting:  Wed. 20th  Holiday Tea 

Remember your cup, toy & potluck food 

10 a.m.  Coffee and Conversation  

10:15 a.m.  Business Meeting 

11: 15 a.m.  Program 

11:45 a.m.  Tea 
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Congratulations to 

our Romance Etc. 

raffle winners: 

Sharon Young 

Barbara Ivler 

Ann Harmond 

K.C. Boelsems 



Please arrive at 11:45 on the first 

Wednesday at the Library Senior Center.  

Game  begins promptly at 12:15 p.m. 

Bring your lunch, if you wish and $3 for 

Bunco.   

Coffee, tea and a snack will be provided. 

 

 

Regrets only: 

Rosario Mauritz  431-4437 

Betty Brand  598-5028 

 

 

Our December 14th meeting will be lunch,  at : 

The Crab Pot 

215 N. Marina Dr., Long Beach 

    11:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sylvia Sellers is the hostess.  

Regrets Only : 493-4139 

At our Holiday tea on December 20th, the       

Woman's Club of Seal Beach will be entertained 

by the J.H. McGaugh Elementary Choir. This 

choir is under the direction of Topher VonKolen. 

Since he has become director the choir as 

grown to over 90 members. However, not all 

these children will be performing due to space 

considerations.  

-Maria Bubhe 

Bring  your tea cup and your food 

contribution.  If you didn’t sign up   

Call Marilyn Bittle  to join in. 

562/434-7113. 

Celebrate the season with wonder-

ful homemade tea sandwiches, 

vegetable, cheese and fruit trays. 

And more delightful surprises. 
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Join us for a lovely potluck dinner at Marilyn Bittle’s 

house. Then, stroll along the Naples Island boardwalk to 

see the beautiful  displays of Christmas and Hanukah  

lights.  

See the signup list for your contribution. 

Thursday, December 7th  -  4;30 p.m. 

141 Syracuse walk 

Long Beach 

434-7113 

 



Woman’s club of seal beach 

Bring an unwrapped toy, game 

or check made out to Spark of 

Love to our December  General 

Meeting to be placed under the 

tree.  Not over $15.00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Firefighters from Station #44 

will come to pick up any time 

between 11 a.m.—1  p.m. 

shelters, medical services, legal    

services, job referrals and more.  

 

Monetary assistance upon availability 

for any family emergency which may 

arise such as rental assistance, utility 

assistance and DMV fees. Food,   

personal care items and clothes are 

always available at no cost.”  

“WE CARE provides individual and 

family therapy to qualified clients. 

Clients will be offered a maximum of 

12 therapy sessions with a qualified 

MFT Level Intern from Grace       

Counseling in Los Alamitos. 

 

WE CARE provides lists of additional 

resources that clients can access 

such as local social service agencies, 
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Meet Friday, December 1st  at 

the pier at 6:30 p.m. between 

10th and Main St.  Dress in 

black pants, red sweater or 

sweatshirt over white blouse or 

turtle neck, white gloves and a 

Santa hat.  

Remember to sign up!  

 

And The Woman’s Club of Seal Beach is 

a supporting part of this wonderful non-

profit by giving money raised by our fund-

raisers and bringing in food, personal 

care products, pet food, etc.  Remember 

your donations to help make others’  

holidays     

special. 



Betty Smith         3 

Christa Baysa        3 

Kathy Cunningham      8 

Susan Simon        8 

Elaine Layne      10 

Gloria Souders           13 

Sandra McCracken    17 

Marilyn Van Dyke      20 

Janice Dominguez     21 

Nancey Kredell          21 

Esther Kenyon      21 

Kay Asher                   26 

Merry Carol Rudnick  30 

Joan Casares              31 

Judy O’Neill 

598-0718 

sbch1@verizon.net 

 

 

Condolences have been sent to the  family of Helen Sebring who passed 

away in her  sleep in October.  Helen  Sebring’s celebration of life memorial 

service will be held at: Roundtree  Gardens Chapel  12151 Dale St. Stanton, 

CA  -  Saturday, December 2nd, 2:30 p.m. 

Speedy recovery wishes were sent to Charlene Frazier who suffered a stroke 

this month and is now in rehab. 

A card was sent to Susan Ramage who underwent  surgery in November  and 

is  now back. 

We are so pleased to announce that Carl Watson’s husband, Perry, is now in 

remission and is playing golf.  

We’re on the web 

www.womansclubofsealbeach.org 

Welcome! 
Janet Riness   (Dennis) 

3750 Oleander St. 

jriness@roadrunner.com 

562/234-7154 

 AND  

Becky Williams  -  Bulletin Editor  -  rebwilliamsrules@yahoo.com 

Libby Appelgate  -  Assistant Editor  -  applelib@aol.com 


